Re: 5-22 49th Avenue Full Street Closure

To whom it may concern:

This is to notify that 49th Avenue will be temporarily closed to traffic
from 5th Street to Vernon Blvd from Aug. 16th thru Sep. 15th
(intermittently) from 9am to 3pm

The road will be closed to enable a concrete pump and boom trucks to
work on our new building.

For any concerns or if you would like any further details please contact
me at 917.575.4509 or via email at joel@ymdconsulting.com




